
 
 

 
 

Thursday 24th June 2021 

Dear Families, 

The competition is ‘heating up’, although it has been a lot fresher this week. The miles are accumulating 

and the fun continues as we have all just been to Budapest and are now heading to Istanbul.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Last week’s Trekking Champions were Pankhurst Class and they were thrilled to receive the Olympic 
torch, gold certificate and an ice pole to enjoy on their way home. This fabulous photo is sitting proudly 
on our website too. Many of the classes are close behind Pankhurst Class so please find that 
determination and motivation to walk even more. You don’t have to plan a route, just head out of your 
front door and walk until you have reached that 1.5 mile/2.4k milestone. Please do test your child/ren 
on those key facts learned about Paris, Budapest and now Istanbul. It is amazing what a walk can do 
to help you embed that knowledge and support your mental health, all at the same time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Danceathon and what to remember….. 
 
Next Wednesday 30th June 2021 brings ‘lights, music and your dancing shoes’, 
as the children take part in the danceathon of a life time. Please remember that the 
children must come to school in their brightest clothes, with a bottle of water, a 
donation of £2.00 (payable via parentpay or popping some money into our donation 
buckets) and their enthusiasm and motivation to dance non-stop for 45 minutes. We will take many 
photographs of this event and a video will be shared on our website too. We want you all to see the fun 
that we can have raising the all-essential funds for MacMillan Care.  
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 
Mrs Bull   
Chief Executive Headteacher 


